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財務委員會  
 

主席致政府當局的信件  
 
 

謹附上財務委員會主席劉慧卿議員於 2010年 1月 14日致

政府當局的信件，當中夾附秘書長擬備的摘要，供委員參閱。秘

書處會盡快提供該份摘要的中文本。  
 
 

 
財務委員會秘書  

 
 
 
 

(李蔡若蓮女士 ) 
連附件  



立法會 
Legislative Council 

 
Urgent by fax 

 
LC Paper No. FC50/09-10 

 
Ref :  CB1/F/1/1 
 
Tel :  2525 4354 
 
Date :  14 January 2010 
 
From :  Clerk to the Finance Committee 
 
To :  Members of the Finance Committee 
___________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Finance Committee 
 

Chairman's letter to the Administration 
 
 
  I forward for members' reference a letter from Hon Emily LAU, 
Chairman of the Finance Committee, to the Administration dated 
14 January 2010 enclosing a note from the Secretary General (SG).  
Please note that the Chinese version of SG's note will be provided as soon 
as possible.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(Mrs Constance LI) 
Clerk to the Finance Committee 

 
Encl. 
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14 Janua可 2010

Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury
(At個:Ms Bernadette LINN，JP)
Financial Services and the Treasury Bureau
(The Treasury Branch)
4盾，Main Wing ，Central Government Offices
Lower Albert Road
Hong Kong

Dear gUfla C1已屁/

Finance Committee meetings on 15 and 16 January 2010

I understand 企om our discussion yesterday that there were concerns among
Government Officials regarding the meeting arrangements for the Finance Committee
meetings on 15 and 16 January. The same concerns have also been expressed by
some members of the Finance Committee (FC). To enable all those who take p訂 tin
these meetings to understand the relevant practice and procedures which I shall follow
when conducting the meetings，I provide herewith a note given to me by the Secretary
General who has summarized in it the oral advice rendered to me by the Legislative
Council Secretariat over the past few days. I believe you will find the information in
the note useful.

I shall also copy this letter together with the note 企om the Secretary
General to all FC members.

With best regards，

Yours sincere 旬，

系可ι
(Emily LAU)

Chairman ，Finance Committee
Encl.

cc All members of the Finance Committee
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